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Pawnee City Council approves lease agreements 
(KLZA)-- The Pawnee City Council approved renewal of a lease for one section of
property and awarded a bid for the city owned hay ground during their
November 25th meeting.

The well farm pasture lease with Todd Albers was renewed with no changes.  The
City will receive $93.25 per acre under the lease.

The bid for hay ground at the sewer plant and metal dump was awarded to Gary
Droge Jr. at a price of $20 per bail. 

Council members also voted to formally accept a Community Development Block
Grant for the new Fire Hall project. The new fire hall will be located along
Highway 50 on the northern edge of Pawnee City. 
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